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On-Site Assistance –( 5 high schools, 1 community college)
	Alton
Bluffs

Pittsfield


	Staunton

Winchester

John Wood Community College


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3  Participants – 30 teachers
Section 13 Ag Teacher Fall Meeting/Professional Development – 9 teachers
Section 15 Ag Teacher Fall Meeting – 11 teachers

Adding Color to Plant Sciences Teacher Prof Development – 10 teachers
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· ELITE Conference, Bloomington

· ICAE Meeting, Springfield

· ILCAE Meeting, Champaign

· John Wood Community College Advisory Council Meeting, Quincy 

· IARC/Syngenta Leadership at Its Best Seminar, Bloomington

· Illinois Ag Leadership Program at Northwestern University, Evanston IL 

· Professional Development Conference Call

· Madison Co. CTE System UAVs in Education Workshop (15 teachers present)

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Organized Professional Development Workshop for Section 13 Ag Teachers

· Met with Bill Crone & Allyson Fiene regarding ELS CTE licenses. 
· Communicated with administrators regarding vacancies. 

· Contacted potential workshop presenters for 212/IAVAT Conferences. 

· Sent PrePOA reminders to teachers and how it impacts IFGA. 

· Contacted teachers/administrators regarding red flag IFGAs.
Miles Traveled - 1724
Commentary


This month has been about professional development for myself at the Executive MBA Program at Northwestern University in conjunction with the Illinois Ag Leadership Program as well as professional development for our teachers. I have gained new insights in the agriculture profession while learning about vineyards, small animal care, UAVs and future technologies and spending time with our teachers along the way. We have much to be thankful for in IL Ag Ed. 
